
Attachment A. Email Invitation for ATSDR Customer Satisfaction Survey for DCHI Documents

Dear [Name of Document Requester]:

I am sending this email to you as a recent recipient of the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease 

Registry (ATSDR) [health consultation/public health assessment] titled “[Name of Document].”

ATDSR is seeking customer satisfaction feedback from public health officials and stakeholders who have 

read and used the information provided in this document. We invite you to take a short online survey to 

let us know how well the document serves your needs. We estimate it will take about 5 minutes of your 

time.

Your participation in this survey is voluntary. We hope that you choose to provide feedback. The 

information gained will help ATSDR understand if our documents are serving the needs of our partners 

and customers.

If you choose to take the survey, here is the link to the online questionnaire: [link].

ATSDR is authorized to conduct this survey under the Comprehensive Environmental Response, 

Compensation, and Liability Act of 1980 (CERCLA), as amended by the Superfund Amendments and 

Reauthorization Act of 1986 (SARA).

Again, thank you for your interest in ATSDR’s documents.

Evaluation Team
Division of Community Health Investigation (DCHI)
Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR)


